
3rd April 2025 
 

VE Day Celebration 2025 – Whole School Homework 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
This year we mark 80 years since the end of the second World War, with victory in Europe (VE) day on 8th May 2025. 
To celebrate this, we would like to create a display in the hall (ready for VE day) and so are asking children in the 
school to produce something at home to contribute if they wish to do so. This is voluntary, but when we have done 
this in the past, so many took part that the hall has looked spectacular!   
Children could make posters, bunting, models, collages, or write letters, poems, diaries or stories, and can be as 
creative as they like.  
 
Their work can be: 

• painted 

• drawn 

• made on the computer 

• made out of paper 

• modelled 

• stitched 

• 3D models or any other medium they choose 
 
It could be a decorated poem or a diary entry for those who prefer to write. Work can be any size and any shape, but 
must be of display quality – carefully and neatly produced.  We would like this homework to be carried out over the 
Easter holidays and work can be handed in from Tuesday 22nd April - some of the work will be shown in assemblies 
leading up to VE day for inspiration to others.  Deadline for work to come in is Wednesday 30th April 2025. 
 
Work will be displayed in the hall and we would love for parents to come and see this after school on Thursday 8th 
May until 4:00pm and from 8:00am – 8:40am on Friday 9th May. 
 
Many thanks  
 
Jo Lavender 
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